
Dear Music and Dance Performers and Instructors, 


The Member’s Council of the Everson Museum of Art has begun planning for the 2022 
“Festival of Trees and Light” (FOTL). The Festival fundraiser will once again take place in the 
Museum with many seasonal displays to view and purchase. You are receiving this letter because 
we are seeking volunteers to contribute performances throughout the Festival. Visitors during 
previous Festivals have often expressed their delight and appreciation of the music and dance 
performances that we are able to offer. 


The Festival will begin on Saturday, December 3, and conclude on Saturday, December 17. 
The specific dates and times are as follows, with the Museum closed on Mondays and Tuesdays. 


Saturday, December 3: 10-5 


Sunday, December 4: 12-5 


Wednesday, December 7: 10-5


Thursday, December 8: 10-5 


Friday, December 9: 10-5 


Saturday, December 10: 10-5 


Sunday, December 11: 12-5 


Wednesday, December 14: 10-5


Thursday, December 15: 10-5


Friday, December 16:  10-5 


Saturday, December 17:  10-5


If you are interested in participating in this wonderful holiday event, please use the attached 
link to complete the required form. The deadline for signing up using this form is Tuesday, 
November 15. Your performance will be publicized on the FOTL page at Everson.org. 


Performances can be scheduled in the Museum’s Sculpture Court or the Hosmer 
Auditorium. The Sculpture Court can accommodate a small number of performers, 20-30, while the 
recently renovated Hosmer Auditorium stage can accommodate groups of about 70. We can provide 
chairs but do not have risers or music stands. We will follow all current NYS guidelines for 
COVID protocols at the time of the event. 


We look forward to hearing from you! 


David Perry, Festival of Trees and Light 2022 Entertainment Chair,


2022 FOTL Performance Request

https://forms.gle/LLf7AKZLAk8Gy2728

